
  

 

February 5, 2025 
 
Matthew Mueller 
Siloam Stone, Inc. 
315 N. 7th St. 
Canon City, CO 81212 
 
RE:      Bedrock Mine #1 - File No. M-1997-086, 
 Technical Revision (TR-4) 
 Revise reclamation plan to change depth of topsoil to be replaced from an average of 12 inches 

to an average of 6 inches and remove mulch application. 
 
Dear Matthew Mueller: 
 
Your Technical Revision application for the Bedrock Mine #1 112c Construction Materials Reclamation 
Permit, which is located in Pueblo County has been filed.  All comment and review periods began on 
February 3, 2025. A decision date has been set for March 5, 2025.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (720) 666-1065, or by email at 
Jocelyn.carter@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Jocelyn L. Carter 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc:  Amy Eschberger, DRMS 
 Steve L. O’Brian, Environment, Inc. 
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